UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSICN

REGION 1V
811 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

o,".. 23 JU“ \930

Docket No, 3980034Q/80-Q1

Yarway Corporation

Attn: Mr. F. S. Myers

Vice President, "roduct Reliability
B8lue Bell, PA 19422

Gentlemen:

Qur letter of June 17, 1980, that was in response to your letter of
May 23, 1980, did not correctly relate to the fact that only item (f)
(magnetic field strength) of Article 732 of Section V of the ASME code
should have been identified as a deviation. We have corrected our
records to accurately reflect this matter.

We have no further gquestions at this time and will review your corrective
action of item (f) during our next inspection.

Sincerely,

Ul s Potapovs, Ch4é¢/,

Vendor Inspect1on 8ranch
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